
March 27, 2023 
 
 Ref: Unfavorable HB0175 
 
Dear Education, Energy and Environment Committee: 
 
 I am writing in an Unfavorable support for HB0175.  The Student Body Board of Education 
Member should have voting rights.  This is a position for the students to learn.  They are not adults. 
 
 Please vote unfavorably for this bill. 
 
 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
 
    Theresa Myers 
     


